
BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 

 COMMUNIQUAE 
 

Being a communication to residents regardig Ivar Skanke 

 

Dear fellow residents, 

 

By now no doubt you have heard via our incredible word of mouth 

communication network that our dear friend and pillar of the village, Ivar 

Skanke, has been unwell over recent days. He was hospitalised and has now 

returned in to the care centre.  

 

Sister Linda has asked us please to be judicious in visiting him and to adhere 

to the following visiting hours at this time… 

 11.00 to 12.00 

 15.00 to 16.00 

 

As we all know rest in recuperation is vital so in all interests please adhere 

to these visiting times. 

 

Thank you in anticipation of your cooperation. 

 

Graham Langmead 

Chairman ResCom 
 


